
St. Joseph Interparochial School is looking for a 1st grade instructional assistant for the 
remainder of the 2021-22 School Year. The candidate must be supportive, nurturing, upbeat, and 
enthusiastic; experience in early childhood is a plus.   
  
Applicants should have a bachelor’s degree, preferably in education or a related field.  Please 
inquire by contacting St. Joseph School at 270-842-1235 or e-mail Rodney Schwartz, SJS 
Principal, at rschwartz@stjosephschoolbg.org 
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